
Summer Whitesell
To whom it may concern,

Please consider setting up used-battery collection barrels or storage of some type at all grocery
stores in the state. It should be just as easy to get rid of used batteries as it is to buy new ones. From
there, the grocery stores can work with the state and/or battery manufacturing companies on what to
do after that. But for consumers, it shouldn't need to be more difficult or involved than dropping
them off at the store the next time we're there. Thank you.


